
Table 1

Acer palmatum spp., Japanese Maple

Small trees, various sizes.  Japanese maples 
are beau:ful specimen trees given the right 
condi:ons.  In our area plant them in par:al 
shade in good soil that is slightly acidic (6 to 
7).  Fairly disease and insect free.  

Achillea millifolium, Yarrow, various colors

1-3’ perennial ground cover with ferny leaves.  
Tough plant, spreads quickly by rhizomes 
under op:mum condi:ons.  Deer resistant.  
Drought tolerant.  Full sun.

Aeonium haworthii, Haworth’s aeonium, Pinwheel 
Aeonium

6-12” beau:ful succulent with up to 4” thick 
fleshy leaves green rimmed with red.  Easy to 
grow in a pot in loose, porous soil.  They need 
6 hours of sun/day.  In the ground plant in 
well-drained soil.  Rock gardens are perfect.  
Blooms in spring.

Aloe Vera

1-2’ perennial succulent.  Easy to grow, likes 
dry condi:ons, well-drained soil. Has been 
used topically for skin problems.  Deer 
resistant.  Do not let your cat or dog eat this 
plant.  Can be a house plant.  Full sun.

Alstroemeria auran:aca, Peruvian Lily

12-18" beau:ful pink-flowered perennial.  Full 
sun but likes a]ernoon shade.  Gorgeous cut 
flowers.  Pollinator plant.  Likes well-drained 
soil.

Aquilegia chrysantha, Golden Columbine

2-3’ fabulous vigorous Columbine.  Flowers 
are held erect on long stems.  Can take some 
sun or part shade.  Beneficial, deer and rabbit 
resistant.

Aquilegia formosa, Western Columbine

2-3' na:ve perennial wildflower with delicate 
blue-green foliage and hanging yellow and 
red-spurred flowers.  Blooms May through 
June.  Self-seeds.  Abracts hummingbirds, 
bees and buberflies.  Deer resistant Sun/part 
shade.

Aquilegia caerulea, Columbine, assorted colors

1-2’ beau:ful, dainty fern-like foliage with 
spurred, nodding flowers in purples, lavenders 
and pinks.  Reseeds, toxic to people.  Drought 
tolerant once established.  Deer resistant.  
Par:al shade.

Asclepias fascicularis, Narrowleaf Milkweed

4-6’ Nevada County na:ve. Sweet-scented 
flowers with long narrow leaves. Extremely 
drought tolerant once established.  Excellent 
monarch buberfly host plant. Spreads by 
underground rhizomes and less so by seed. 
Full Sun.
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Asclepias speciosa, Showy Milkweed

1.5-3’ Nevada County na:ve. Sweet scented 
flowers, with large leaves. Extremely drought 
tolerant once established. Excellent Monarch 
Buberfly host plant. Spreads vigorously by 
underground rhizomes and less so by seed. 
Plant where it can spread. Pollinator magnet. 
Full Sun.

Aster novi-belgii, New York Aster

3-6’ floriferous perennial aster.  Beau:ful 
small violet/purple daisy flowers cover the 
stems in late summer and fall.  Prune asters 
back in early summer to about 18”. This is a 
tough plant that will spread.  Cut down to 
ground in winter.  Pollinators love this plant!  
Deer resistant.  Full sun.

Berkheya purpurea ‘Zulu Warrior’

3’ flower stalks.  New to MGs, this deciduous 
perennial forms pale lilac flowers in summer, 
foliage is grey green.  Deer resistant and 
drought tolerant. Full sun.

Buddleja x weyeriana, Honeycomb Buberfly Bush

12’ easy to grow perennial deciduous shrub. 
Long las:ng creamy yellow flowers with 
orange centers. Flowers from June to Sept. 
Pollinator plant.  Deer resistant.  Full sun.

Calycanthus fluorides, Sweetshrub

6-12’ tall na:ve deciduous shrub with showy 
fragrant dark red blooms.  Buberflies and 
pollinators.  Deer resistant, resistant to fire in 
the landscape.  Full sun/par:al shade.

Campanula takesimana, Korean Bellflower 
18-30" Fast growing mounding perennial with 
upright stems with lilac pink drooping bells. 
Vigorous. Deer and rabbit resistant. Full sun/
Par:al shade.

Care testacea, New Zealand Sage, Orange

18-24" Mounding sedge with bronze green 
leaves that change to electric orange in the 
fall. Needs regular water. Deer and rabbit 
resistant.  Full sun/Par:al Shade.

Centaurea americana, Basket Flower (purple)

1.5-5’ na:ve annual with 4-5” cream-colored 
center with bright purple edged flowers.  They 
close at night.  Drought tolerant.  Pollinator 
plant.  Deer resistant.  Full sun.

Ceratos:gma plumbaginoides, Dwarf Plumbago

9-12” fabulous ground cover, All Star, beau:ful 
electric blue flowers with bronze-green foliage 
on wiry stems that turns bronzy red in the fall.  
Tough deer resistant, drought tolerant (needs 
good drainage) ground cover.  A winner!  Full 
sun. 

Cercis occidentalis, Western Redbud 

12-15’ deciduous na:ve shrub or mul:-
branched tree. Beau:ful spring color from 
rosy-lavender buds.  Roman:c heart-shaped 
leaves start apple-green, turn blue-green as 
they age.  Pollinator plant. Deer resistant. Full 
sun/par:al shade.
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Chamaemelum nobile, Roman Chamomile

4-8” perennial ground cover/lawn sus::ute. 
Small white daisy flowers with yellow eyes. 
Deer resistant.  Full Sun.

Clema:s virginiana, Virgin’s Bower, Woodbine

Up to 20’ long USA na:ve climbing vine.  A 
rapid grower with small lovely clusters of 
flowers.  Give it support and cut back in late 
fall/early spring.  Spreads rapidly.  Deer 
resistant.  Full sun/par:al shade (will flower in 
shade).

Coreopsis hybrida ‘Incredible’, Tickseed

36-48" hardy annual mix of daisy-like flowers 
in new exci:ng colors from ruby, bubercream 
white and rose with contras:ng dark centers.  
Easy to grow, heat tolerant.  Beneficials love 
this plant.  Harvest when 1/3 of flowers on 
stem are open.  Reseeds happily.  Full sun.  

Coreopsis :nctoria, Dyer’s Coreopsis, Tickseed

32-48” beau:ful solid and bi-colored flowers 
in red/yellow, crimson and yellow speckled.  
Great filler plant.  Harvest frequently for more 
flower produc:on.  Reseeds happily.  Used for 
rust and mahogany dyes.  Full sun.

Cornus sericea, Red Twig Dogwood

A deciduous na:ve, a loose-branching shrub 
growing 6-12’ tall with smooth dark red, shiny 
bark. Creamy-white flowers in late spring 
with clusters of small white berries in 
summer. Especially valued for their bright red 
stems and branches. Plant in part shade to full 
sun in moist, well-draining soil. 

Cosmos bipinnatus ‘Velouebe'

36-42” Eye-catching stripes, easy as pie 
culture, and loads of blossoms make this an 
essen:al border flower. Not fussy about soil, 
just deadhead or cut for bouquets to keep the 
show going. Pollinator friendly. Full Sun.

Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Cupcake Blush’

40-48” Sugarplum fairy flowers.  Pale-blush 
petals form teacup. Large blooms. A favorite 
of MGs.  Harvest when flowers are just 
beginning to open to stop pollina:on from 
occurring. Beneficials galore.  Full sun.

Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Double Click Bicolor Violet’

24-40” double & semi-double blooms, deep 
violet, purple & white.  Stunning blooms.  
Shorter than the Cupcake series.  Harvest 
when buds are just beginning to open to stop 
pollina:on from occurring.  Beneficials galore.  
Full sun.
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Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Double Click Cranberries’

36-42” double full blooms.  Colors range from 
white, cranberry, mauve and blush.   Shorter 
than the Cupcake series.  Harvest when buds 
are just beginning to open to stop pollina:on 
from occurring.  Beneficials galore.  Full sun. 
NEW!

Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Psyche White’

24” single perfect white blooms with yellow 
centers. Lovely cobage garden look.  
Buberflies and pollinators love this cosmos.  
Harvest when buds are just beginning to open 
to stop pollina:on from occurring.  Full sun.  
NEW!

Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Rose Bonbon’

36-42” double and triple pink blooms.  We 
love this cosmos.  Shorter than the Cupcake 
series.  Harvest when buds are just beginning 
to open to stop pollina:on from occurring.  
Beneficials galore.  Full sun. 

Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Roseba’

30-36" pink pastel lightly striped petals.  
Harvest when buds are just beginning to open 
to stop pollina:on from occurring.  Beneficials 
galore.  Full sun. 

Cosmos bipinnatus, ‘Sensa:on Radiance’

48-60” Everyone’s favorite summer flower, 
this cosmos provides nonstop flowers.   
Beau:ful purple/pink with dark eyes.  Provide 
support when young and cut o]en for 
armloads of flowers. Full sun.

Co:nus coggygria, Smoke Bush

20’ deciduous shrub valued for its vivid 
foliage, autumnal purple hue and clusters of 
flowers that resemble plumes of smoke. 
Prefers well-draining soil. Plant in full sun. 
Drought tolerant once established 

Cynoglossum amiable, ‘Mys:c Pink’

30” Chinese Forget-Me-Nots that produce 
flowers in three months on tall stems with 
delicate preby pink flowers.  Fabulous filler in 
bouquets.  Prone to wil:ng in the heat, so 
harvest in early morning or evening and 
plunge in water immediately for a couple of 
hours.  Full sun. 

Dahlia pinnata, Double Decora:ve Blend

4-5’ Dahlia with 3” single and fully-double 
flowers in a variety of colors. Back of the 
border. Grown from seed, produces tubers in  
fall. Stake at plan:ng :me so stems don’t 
break.  Pinch center stem at 12” tall.  Cut 
when flowers are open or almost open. Full 
Sun.

Dahlia spp.

Mystery colored dahlias, 2-year-old tubers, 
single and double flowered.  Colors range 
from pink, purple, yellow and more. Pinch 
center stem at 12” tall.  Cut when flowers are 
open or almost open Full sun. 
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Dahlia Variabilis, Mignon Rose

18-20” Lovely bedding dahlia with deep pink 
flowers with yellow centers. Blooms un:l 
frost. Grown from seed will produce tubers in 
the fall. Full Sun.

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘American Dawn’

24-36” decora:ve dahlia with coral petals and 
a violet purple center streaked with plum. 
Great cut flower. Blooms mid summer to frost  
Pinch center stem at 12” tall.  Cut when 
flowers are open or almost open Full sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida spp. 

4-5' Single purple/pink dahlia. Very prolific. 4” 
blossoms. Blooms mid summer to frost.   
Pinch center stem at 12” tall.  Cut when 
flowers are open or almost open. Full sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Akita’

36-48’ dinner plate dahlia with cinnabar red 
and ivory petals with a yellow center. Great 
cut flower. Blooms mid summer un:l frost. 
Minimum 6 hours of sun per day. Full Sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Alauna Clair-Obscur’

36-48’ fimbriated cactus dahlia with two-tone 
flower of burgundy in the center and violet 
and white on the :ps. Great cut flower. 
Blooms mid summer un:l frost. Minimum 6 
hours of sun per day.  Full Sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Boom Boom Yellow’

36-40” wonderful small yellow ball dahlia.  
Long stems for a workhorse cut flower. Foliage 
dark green and glossy.  Pinch center stem at 
12” tall.  Cut when flowers are open or almost 
open. Full sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Cafe au Lait’

36-48" dinner plate dahlia. Cream and pale 
pink flowers with blossoms that are 8-10”. 
Excellent cut flowers. Blooms summer un:l 
frost.  Pinch center stem at 12” tall.  Cut when 
flowers are open or almost open. Full sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Dreamcatcher’

4’ semi-cactus dahlia with 6” rose peach and 
so] yellow petals. Excellent cut flower. Stake 
at plan:ng :me so stems don’t break.  Pinch 
center stem at 12” tall.  Cut when flowers are 
open or almost open Full sun. 

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Gabrielle Marie’

4’ Informal decora:ve dahlia with 5” blooms. 
Peach and golden tones with a hint of 
lavender blush. Excellent cut flower.  Six hours 
minimum of sun per day.

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Ivanep’

4’ deep maroon ball dahlia with 4” blooms. 
Great cut flower. Blooms mid summer un:l 
frost.  Six hours minimum of sun per day.

Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Jowey Winnie’

36-48” drama:c gorgeous peachy to lavender 
center ball dahlia.  Long stems for a workhorse 
cut flower that just keeps on going all summer 
into fall. Stake at plan:ng :me so stems don’t 
break  Pinch center stem at 12” tall.  Cut when 
flowers are open or almost open.
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Dahlia x hybrida, ‘Vancouver’

34-36” purple dinner plate with white edging, 
beau:ful spider look. 6-8” blossoms. Blooms 
mid summer to frost.  Pinch center stem at 
12” tall.  Cut when flowers are open or almost 
open Full sun. 

Delphinium elatum, Pacific Giant Astolat

4-7’ fabulous perennial with amazing colors.  
Very hardy, needs some a]ernoon shade in 
hot areas.  Deer resistant.

Delphinium elatum, Pacific Giant King Arthur

4-7’ fabulous perennial with amazing dark 
blue spires.  Very hardy, Full sun but needs 
some a]ernoon shade in hot areas.  Deer 
resistant.

Delphinium elatum, Pacific Giant, dark blue
4-7’ fabulous perennial with amazing colors.  
Very hardy, needs some a]ernoon shade in 
hot areas.  Deer resistant.

Echinops banna:cus, Glue Glow Globe Thistle

3-4' herbacious perennial with electric blue 
round flowers. Blooms early to late summer. 
Great cut flower, excellent fresh or dry. 
Pollinator plant. Deer and rabbit resistant. Full 
Sun.

Erigeron karvinskianus, Fleabane, Santa Barbara Daisy

1-2’ Trailing ground cover with small white 
and pink daisies. Flowers almost year around. 
Good trailer over wall or in pots.  Deer 
resistant. Full Sun but could use a]ernoon 
shade. Drought tolerant. Pollinator plant.

Eryngium planum ‘Blue Gliber’, Sea Holy

36-40" Clear blue small Spherical flower 
heads. Great cut flowers both fresh or dried. 
Grows. Pollinator plant. Drought tolerant. 
Deer and rabbit resistant. Full Sun. 

Forsythia x intermedia, Golden Bell

6-8' deciduous shrub makes an excellent 
formal hedge. Prized for its bright yellow 
flower in early spring.  Needs good drainage. 
Full Sun.

Gaura lindheimeri, Wand Flower

2-3’ Deciduous shrub with loose sprays of pink 
flowers. Great filler plant. Xeriscape. Drought 
tolerant once established. Full sun. 

Geranium sanguineum spp., Bloody Cranesbill

18” wonderful easy ground cover with 
magenta flowers. This variety has larger finely 
cut leaves and flowers than the tradi:onal 
geranium sanguineum. Full Sun/Part Shade. 
Deer and Rabbit Resistant.

Hakonechloa macra ‘Aureola’

12-18” fabulous variegated grass that thrives 
in the shade, tough as nails, beau:ful and easy 
to grow. Takes par:al shade.  Provide summer 
water.  Deer resistant and can be planted near 
black walnut trees.  A winner!
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Heliopsis helianthoides, Heliopsis Burning Hearts

3-4' bushy, strong upright perennial plant with 
dark purple foliage and contras:ng gold and 
red-orange petals. Drought resistant. 
Pollinator plant. Deer and rabbit resistant. Full 
sun. 

Helipterum roseum, Strawflower ‘Pierrot White’

18” The papery white blooms excel in fresh-
cut or dried arrangements. Drought tolerant. 
Well-drained soil. Pick when just star:ng to 
open. Hang to dry. Pollinator plant. Full sun.

Helleborus orientalis, Lenten Rose

12-18” early blooming fabulous, easy to care 
for tough perennial for shade/part shade.  
Deer resistant.  Pollinator plant.  Nice cut 
flowers.

Hemerocallis spp., Daylily

12-18” double orange daylily.  Tough, easy-to-
grow perennial, drought tolerant, heat 
tolerant.  Good border plant.  Needs 6 hours 
of sun. 

Holodiscus discolor, Oceanspray, Cream Bush

10-15’ broadleaf deciduous na:ve shrub.  It 
has lovely white to cream drooping flower 
clusters.  Almost maintenance free. Moderate 
deer resistance and is drought tolerant.  Full 
sun.

Hydrangea quercifolia, Oakleaf Hydrangea

6-8’ beau:ful deciduous flowering shrub with 
3 seasons of interest.  In  spring gorgeous, 
long-las:ng large clusters of flowers begin 
white and slowly change to creamy pink.  Fall 
color has large leaves turning orange, bronze 
or red.  As with all hydrangeas the plants are 
toxic to humans, dogs and cats.  Part shade/
full sun.

Kalanchoe daigremon:ana, Mother of thousands, Alligator 
plant

1-3' succulent houseplant or in pots that can 
be protected in winter.  Very cool plant with 
new baby plants growing along the edge of 
the leaves.  Low maintenance as a houseplant, 
drought tolerant, heat tolerant.  Needs some 
sun.

Lagurus ovatus, Bunnytail, Hare’s-Tail
12” upright clump grass with showy creamy 
bunny-tail-shaped plumes.  Easy to grow, 
drought tolerant, deer resistant. Full sun.

Leucanthemum x superbum , Shasta Daisy

2-3' white-flowered Shasta Daisy.  Easy to 
grow.  Pollinator plant.  Deer resistant, 
drought tolerant, good cut flower.
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Leucanthemum x superbum spp., Dwarf Shasta Daisy

1.5’ white-flowered Shasta Daisy.  Compact 
and spreads slowly to a nicely formed clump.  
Easy, deer resistant and drought tolerant.  Full 
sun.

Lychnis coronaria, Rose Campion

2' clump forming perennial with silver-gray, 
so] wooly foliage and dark rose-magenta 
flowers.  Very tough plant that tolerates 
drought and is deer resistant.  Full sun.

Miscanthus sinensis ‘Morning Light’

4-6' fabulous variegated grass, easy to grow.  
This is a specimen grass that has a vase shape 
and has wonderful winter color.  Drought 
tolerant, deer and rabbit resistant, usually 
disease and pest free.  Full sun.

Monarda didyma, Scarlet Beebalm

2-3'  perennial herb with showy scarlet flower 
clusters.  As its name implies, the bees love 
these flowers as well as hummingbirds and 
buberflies.  Full sun.  Will reseed so take off 
flower heads a]er bloom if you don’t want it 
to spread.  Full sun/dappled shade (fewer 
flowers).  Deer resistant.

Pelargonium capitatum ‘Abar of Roses’, Geranium 

1-2' half-hardy rose-scented geranium is a 
wonderful plant that can be grown indoors or 
outside with some winter protec:on.  The 
rose scent is amazing in bouquets and the oil 
is used as an ingredient in perfumes, liqueurs, 
potpourris and other products.  Drought 
tolerant. Full sun with a]ernoon shade.

Peonia officinials, Peony

Herbacious perennial that is easy to grow. 
Fabulous spring flowers. Needs composted, 
well draining soil. Support flowers with cages. 
Deer and rabbit resistant. Full sun

Phlox paniculata, Garden Phlox

3-4’ dark pink/purple flower clusters.  Long 
bloom season, spreads underground, full sun.  
Forms a beau:ful large clump with :me.

Prunus cerasifera, Ornamental Plum

25’ drought tolerant deciduous tree with 
gorgeous pink-purple spring flowers with 
bronze, red and purple leaves. Keep away 
from walkway where fruit drop is a nuisance. 
Full sun/ part shade.
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Romneya coulteri, Ma:lija Poppy

4-5' California na:ve. Petals have a wrinkly, 
delicate texture, but can withstand strong 
winds and rain. Spectacular flowers produce 
abundant nectar and abract many pollinators. 
Drought tolerant once established. Dormant in 
winter. Spreads by rhizomes. Deer and rabbit 
resistant. Full sun.

Rudbeckia hirta, Black-eyed Susan, autumn colors

24-30” biennial/short-lived perennial.  Easy to 
grow, deer resistant, drought tolerant once 
established.  Pollinator plant.  Reseeds.  Full 
sun.

Salvia guarani:ca, Black & Blue Salvia

3-4’ colbalt blue to black tubular blooms. Lush 
green foliage. Blooms late spring to fall. 
Pollinator plant.  Somewhat deer resistant. 
Full Sun. 

Salvia spathacea, Hummingbird Sage

1-3’ na:ve perennial ground cover/low shrub 
for dry shade!  Will grow under oaks.  Deer 
resistant.  Drought tolerant once established.  
Dry shade.

Salvia transsylvanica, Blue Cloud Transylvania sage

3’ Hardy perennial with beau:ful spikes of 
sky-blue flowers from June to Sept.  Excellent 
for cupng. Pollinator plant. Drought tolerant. 
Deer resistant.  Full sun.

Salvia x superba, Salvia Violet Queen

2’ perennial with violet-purple flower spires. 
Pollinator. Deer resistant. Drought tolerant.  
Full sun. 

Salvia yangii, Russian Sage, syn. Perovskia atriplicifolia

3-5’ Member of the mint family. Silvery Grey 
Fragrant foliage with lavender flowers with a 
long bloom period. May need to be staked. 
xeriscaping. Pollinator plant. Heat tolerant. 
Deer and rabbit resistant. Full sun. 

Scabiosa atropurpurea ‘Black Knight’, Pincushion 
Flower

36-48” pincushion flower, hardy annual. Very 
dark burgundy flower head with white 
s:gmas.  1st place winner at Nevada County 
Fair, deer resistant, pollinator plant. MG 
favorite.  Harvest in bud stage or when just 
opening.  Full sun.

Scabiosa caucasica ‘Fama Blue’, Pincushion Flower

18-24” easy reliable flower with huge rich 
lavender, violet scented blooms to 4” across 
are studded with white pins atop sturdy stems 
to 3’ tall. Excellent for cupng. Blooms late 
spring to fall with deadheading.  Cut to 2” tall 
in the winter. Great pollinator plant. Sun/part 
shade.
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Scabiosa columbaria, Purple, Pincushion Flower

12-18" Herbaceous perennial with purple 
pincushion flowers. Pollinator.  Drought 
tolerant. Deer resistant. Full sun. 

Sedum rupestre, Sedum ‘Angelina’

4-6” wonderful lime-green/yellow succulent-
like foliage with bright yellow star-like flowers 
in summer.  Foliage turns golden orange in the 
fall. Full sun/part shade.  Low nutrients.

Sedum spectabile ‘Autumn Joy’, Autumn Stonecrop

1-2' dependable, classy perennial that won’t 
disappoint.  Flower heads are a deep pink 
atop grey-green succulent-like foliage.  
Drought tolerant, deer and rabbit resistant.  
Full sun is best.

Sedum reflexum, Blue Spruce Creeping Sedum

5” low-growing, mat-forming blue-green 
leaved succulent.  Has yellow flowers in 
summer.  Easy to grow, spreads rapidly.  Super 
hardy, drought tolerant, deer and rabbit 
resistant.  Full sun.

Silene pendula, ‘Sibella Carmine’

6-12” hardy annual.  Flowers spring to 
summer.  Beau:ful plant for pots or borders. 
Covered with :ny rose colored flowers. Full 
sun/part shade.

Silene vulgaris ‘Blushing Lanterns’

18-30” perennial with grey-green stems 
covered with pale green blush pods and white 
petals.  Great filler plant for bouquets and 
arrangements.  Full sun.

Spiraea prunifolia, Bridal Wreath

4-8’ medium-sized deciduous shrub.  Produces 
a cascading waterfall of small white clusters of 
flowers that bloom all the way down the 
arching branches.  Drought tolerant once 
established.  Deer resistant.  Full sun.

Stachys byzan:na ‘Helene Von Stein’, Lamb’s Ear

Great variety of Lamb’s Ear, very large-leaved 
ground cover, leaves are fuzzy, so] and silver.  
Great dry area ground cover.  Deer resistant, 
drought tolerant, black walnut tolerant.  
Purple flowers in the summer.  Full sun.

Syringa vulgaris v. alba, Lilac White

12-15’ Deciduous perennial mul:-stemmed 
shrub with fragrant white flowers. Pollinator 
plant. Good cut flower. Deer resistant. Full 
sun.
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Syringa vulgaris, Lilac Purple

12-15’ Deciduous perennial mul:-stemmed 
shrub with fragrant purple flowers. Pollinator 
plant. Good cut flower. Deer resistant. Full 
sun.

Tanacetum coccineum, Robinson’s Painted Daisy

2-3’ perennial that produces 2-3” daisy-like 
flowers in shade of pink and red. Pest and 
disease resistant. Pollinator. Deer resistant. 
Full sun, may need a]ernoon shade. 

Viburnum plicatum tomentosum ‘Mariesii’, Doublefile 
Viburnum

6-8' specimen deciduous shrub with 
horizontal branches covered with lacecap 
white flowers followed by berries in the fall. 
Can spread to 10’ wide. Deer resistant. Leaves 
turn red in the fall. Full sun/part shade.

Zauschneria californica, syn. Epilobium canum,  
California Fuchsia

15-30” Na:ve perennial small shrub for na:ve 
dry gardens and hillsides. Requires no summer 
water once established. Late summer and fall 
blooms with scarlet red trumpet flowers. 
Silvery-green foliage. Drought tolerant and 
deer resistant. Full sun.

Zinnia elegans 'Benary's Giant Golden Yellow’

36-48” deep golden yellow huge mostly 
double blooms on strong stems.  One of the 
best zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun.  

Zinnia elegans 'Oklahoma Carmine’

30-40” rose magenta blooms on tough strong 
stems. Vigorous plants.  As with all zinnias, the 
more you cut, the more they come again.  
Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” below 
flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not ready.  
Full sun.   

Zinnia elegans 'Oklahoma Salmon’

30-40” so] salmon blooms on tough strong 
stems. Vigorous plants.  As with all zinnias, the 
more you cut, the more they come again.  
Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” below 
flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not ready.  
Full sun. 

Zinnia elegans ‘Benary’s Giant Carmine Rose’

36-48” crimson rose huge mostly double 
blooms on strong stems. One of the best 
zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun.  NEW!

Zinnia elegans ‘Benary’s Giant Deep Red’

36-48” ruby-red huge mostly double blooms 
on strong stems. One of the best zinnias you 
can grow.  Great disease resistance.  Harvest 
by gently shaking stem 8” below flower.  Stem 
needs to be s:ff or not ready.  Full sun.  
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Zinnia elegans ‘Benary’s Giant Orange’

36-48” huge glowing orange color, mostly 
double blooms on strong stems.  One of the 
best zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun.

Zinnia elegans ‘Benary’s Giant Purple’

36-48” huge rich violet purple color, mostly 
double blooms on strong stems.  One of the 
best zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun. 

Zinnia elegans ‘Benary’s Giant Bright Pink’

36-48” bright pink huge mostly double blooms 
on strong stems.  One of the best zinnias you 
can grow.  Great disease resistance.  Harvest 
by gently shaking stem 8” below flower.  Stem 
needs to be s:ff or not ready.  Full sun.  

Zinnia elegans, ‘Benary’s Giant Coral’

36-48” coral to peach huge mostly double 
blooms on strong stems. One of the best 
zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun.  

Zinnia elegans, ‘Benary’s Giant Lime’

36-48” apple green huge, mostly double 
blooms on strong stems.  One of the best 
zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun.  

Zinnia elegans, ‘Benary’s Giant Salmon Rose’

36-48” huge, warm peachy color, mostly 
double blooms on strong stems.  One of the 
best zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun.  NEW!

Zinnia elegans, ‘Benary’s Giant Wine’

36-48” huge deep-wine color, mostly double 
blooms on strong stems.  One of the best 
zinnias you can grow.  Great disease 
resistance.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun. 

Zinnia elegans, ‘California Giants’ Mix’

24-48” wonderful collec:on of colors on tough 
strong stems.  The colors range is white, 
yellow, pink, orange, red and rose.  Great 
producer.  MG favorite.  Harvest by gently 
shaking stem 8” below flower.  Stem needs to 
be s:ff or not ready.  Full sun. 
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Zinnia elegans, ‘Isabellina Creamy Yellow’

40-50” so] bubercream large-flowered 
zinnias are prolific and lovely in flower 
arrangements.  Harvest by gently shaking the 
stem 8” below flower.  If stem is s:ff, it’s 
ready.  Full sun.

Zinnia elegans, ‘Oklahoma Ivory’

30-40” creamy ivory blooms on tough strong 
stems. Vigorous plants.  As with all zinnias, the 
more you cut, the more they come again.  
Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” below 
flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not ready.  
Full sun. 

Zinnia elegans, ‘Queen Lime Blush’

24-30” beau:ful lime green to pinky blush 
zinnia. Unique and a must for bouquets and 
arranging.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” 
below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun. 

Zinnia elegans, ‘Queen Lime Orange’

24-30” beau:ful coral to peach zinnia. Unique 
and a must for bouquets and arranging.  
Harvest by gently shaking stem 8” below 
flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not ready.  
Full sun. 

Zinnia elegans, ‘Queen Red Lime’

24-30” beau:ful rose-colored zinnia with lime-
green center and shading of pink and 
chartreuse. Unique and a must for bouquets 
and arranging.  Harvest by gently shaking stem 
8” below flower.  Stem needs to be s:ff or not 
ready.  Full sun. 

Zinnia pumila, ‘Cut & Come Again’

36-42” beau:ful collec:on of colors on tough 
strong stems.  The color range is cream, 
yellow, salmon, pink, orange, red and 
magenta.  Great producer.  Harvest by gently 
shaking stem 8” below flower.  Stem needs to 
be s:ff or not ready.  Full sun. 

Xeranthemum annuum, Annual Everlas:ng

2-3' summer annual with double daisy like 
papery flower heads in purple, rose and 
white. Great cut flowers for dried 
arrangements. Works in poor soil. Deer 
resistant. Full sun.
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